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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

It is with great disappointment that I write to you to inform you that unfortunately our 70th anniversary 

celebration tomorrow is cancelled.  We have been closely monitoring the weather over the last week and 

tomorrow has been consistently forecast for very heavy rain. 

 

We have had an amazing behind the scenes team working hard to make the event a truly wonderful 

celebration and the things we have planned cannot take place in bad weather and cannot take place inside. 

We hope to hold the celebration in September if possible and we will update you in the new school year. 

 

I know you will all share this disappointment. However, in school there are still activities under way over 

the next week to mark the occasion. 

 

We have a number of great raffle prizes, including tickets for events over summer. Therefore we will still 

be holding a raffle. Tickets will be available until Wednesday 19th July. Keep an eye of Dojo and Facebook 

for more info. 

 

 

Mrs Driver 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


